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MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
Event:  NCDOL Safety and Health Achievement Recognition Program Ceremony 

Date:  Wednesday, Aug. 31, 2016 

Time:  11 a.m. 

Location: EnergyUnited Electric Membership Corp. 

567 Mocksville Highway 

Bldg. A 

Statesville, NC 28625 

 

The N.C. Department of Labor will certify EnergyUnited Electric Membership Corp. as a 

participant in the Safety and Health Achievement Recognition Program (SHARP) on 

Wednesday, Aug. 31. 

Labor Commissioner Cherie Berry will present company officials with a certificate and the 

SHARP flag at a ceremony at the company’s headquarters in Statesville. 

The Safety and Health Achievement Recognition Program recognizes small to mid-size 

employers that have developed and maintained effective safety and health programs. There are 

165 general industry sites in the program in North Carolina.  

 

EnergyUnited is the largest electric cooperative in the state, providing electric service in 19 

counties in North Carolina. 

 

# # # 

Release: Immediate Contact: Dolores Quesenberry 

Date: Aug. 29, 2016 Phone: 919-733-0348 


